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Hello
I'm so delighted to see this under review.

I live in NSW but hope that any changes which result from your review will path the way for other States to
make amendments.

My father died slowly and in terrible pain from terminal cancer. He would have chosen to make the call to
die several days (or perhaps weeks) prior had that option been available.

He found it unbearable wearing a nappy in the final days as he couldn't control his bowels or bladder. He
waved his hand weakly every time and was suffused with shame.

Giving people the right to choose, or not choose, maintains our dignity and humanity. It allows some to
avoid some very, very terrible end of life situations. It is the greatest kindness when facing death.

I would feel very comforted knowing that I had options if | needed them.
I so hope you can move something through to progress euthanasia options!

With regards
Alana Hadfield
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